
October 4, 2012

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development

Re: Eden Community Resource Center

On Thursday, September 27, 2012, the City of Eden was honored with the Goodwill Industries of
Central North Carolina Cornerstone Award for its partnership in the creation of the Eden 
Community Resource Center. This took place at the Goodwill annual meeting in Greensboro, 
NC.

I am requesting time at the beginning of the October 16, 2012 Eden City Council Meeting to 
have Debbie Mitchell, Vice-President of Career Development Services, formally present the 
award to the Eden City Council.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this request.


